
GCC Preschool 

February 2019 
 

 

 

The month of February is going to be filled with exciting events! First on our 

list is our Annual Family Day/Open House! This year we will be holding it on 

Friday February 1st from 6 p.m.-8 p.m. (food will be served at 6 p.m.)  Join us 

for pizza, arts & crafts, bounce house fun and more!  

 We hope the whole family can make this fun filled event!  Grandparents and 

friends are also welcome! Please sign up today! 

  

Our Valentine’s Day parties are scheduled for Wednesday, February 13th and 

Thursday, February 14th during regular class time. Special games, treats 

and a valentine exchange are planned. While preparing for the Valentine 

exchange, have your child start early so that they can sign their own names 

to their cards. When they only have a few to do at a time, it makes it easier 

and not so overwhelming.  PLEASE DO NOT PUT THE OTHER CHILDREN’S 

NAMES ON THE ENVELOPES! This makes it easier for the children to deliver 

the valentines themselves. There are 8 children in the M-W-F class and 16 

children in the Tuesday-Thursday class. 

Please sign up to help with goody bags, treats, & more on the sign up board! 

 

Registration for next school year is now in full swing! Make sure you have 

your registration form turned in to save your child’s spot. Tell your friends 

and family to come in for a tour or join us for our Open House February 1st! 

                  

Units of Study and Important Dates: 

 

• Friday Family Night- Friday, February 1st  @ 6 p.m.  

• Valentine parties- February 13th and 14th  

• Valentine’s Day activities and art projects  

• Shape week    

• Letters: Pp, Qq, Rr, Ss, Tt    

• No school-February 18th    

  


